
Update is a monthly letter sent to the friends and supporters of Mt. Salem Revival Grounds 

August, 2016 
 
 
 
Dear Friends and Supporters: 
 

I CAN’T BELIEVE SUMMER CAMP HAS COME AND GONE - It was smooth sailing this summer mainly due to the assistance of 
25 volunteer staff and three tremendous cooks (Mrs. Mona Thompson, Stephanie Whalen, and Mrs. Miranda Grover).  I am also 
grateful for the individuals and staff families who live here year round.  They are faithful servants of the Lord.  Everyone worked 
hard to give our campers a fun time with great outdoor activities, delicious meals and spirit-filled preaching services in the taber-
nacle.  This summer there were:  65 salvations, 8 called to preach, 44 for full-time Christian service, 8 surrendered to the mis-
sions’ field and hundreds of other decisions for Christ! 
 

REGISTER NOW FOR THE "FIRE ON THE MOUNTAIN” BIBLE CONFERENCE - OCTOBER 14-15, 2016 -  With the blazing 
fall foliage at its peak, it is a beautiful time of year to attend this conference.  You could not plan a better two-day retreat for cou-
ples or families. For those of you who are pastors, this would be a great event for you and your church families, or for your teens 
to attend.  Dr. Charles Hiltibidal and Pastor David Bishop will be our guest speakers preaching on Soul Winning and Bible 
Prophecy. Dr. Charles Hiltibidal will be preaching Friday night at 7:00 p.m. on Bible prophecy as it relates to end-time events.  
 

After the service there will be concessions at the Roy Conley Dining Hall, and an auction conducted by Mark Swope to benefit the 
camp. You can bring items to donate such as: tables, chairs, rockers, dishes, antiques, vases, pictures, tools, books, and collecti-
bles. You can also purchase items from the auction to take home. After the auction, the men and teen boys who wish to partici-
pate, there is an organized Raccoon Hunt with Brother Swope and his professional dog.  Also, after the auction there will be a 
teen activity with Evangelist Tim Davenport. 
 

Saturday morning, after breakfast, there will be split sessions. Pastors David Bishop and Ed Decker, along with Dr. Charles Hilti-
bidal and I will be speaking at the Men's Leadership session, Mrs. Cathy Corle will be speaking at the Ladies session, and Evan-
gelist Tim Davenport will be preaching to the teens. There will also be an exciting Children's dramatized Bible story with Evangel-
ist Michael Fiedler, along with games and prizes. Free time begins at 10:30 a.m.. The Game Room will be open, children can play 
on the playground, and anyone can compete in tetherball, horseshoes, and sand volleyball. For a minimal fee, there will be a rifle 
range, skeet shooting, and don't forget to check out the Hang-Time Zipline! Our hayrides will provide a fun fall-time for all. At 
noon, a delicious, Texas style B-B-Q Beef Brisket dinner with all the trimmings will be served. You don't want to miss it; just the 
meal alone is worth the trip!  At 1:00 p.m., we will return to the Joe Boyd Tabernacle to hear Dr. Hiltibidal preach the closing mes-
sage of the conference.  
 

The cost is $55.00 per person which includes meals and a one-night stay in the dormitories. A family of three is $145.00, and ad-
ditional family members are $30.00 each. Teen group rate of five or more is $30.00 per person. Swiss Village Motel accommo-
dations are available at a minimal cost. To make your reservation, please phone the camp office at 304-873-2315.  
 

Because He lives, 
 
 
 
Dr. Randy E. Taylor 
Evangelist/President 

P.O. Box 186—West Union, WV 26456  - Phone/Fax: 304-873-2315 - E-mail: mtsalem@citynet.net 

Visit us on the web at:www.mtsalemrevivalgrounds.com - A ministry out of Mt. Salem Baptist Church 
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